GRACEPOINTE NEWS

March 14, 2024



GracePointe Family,

Easter is fast approaching. We will stay with our normal schedule with one service at 10 AM. However, the children will go directly to Children's Church. We will put out some extra chairs so please invite your friends, family, and others you meet along the way to join us.

I am so proud of the way you help our guests genuinely feel welcomed. Thank you for loving the precious people God sends our way. Your kind greeting and interest in their lives makes a big difference. God is using you to help our guests connect with God and God's people. You never know what they have been through or what they are going through. Keep up the good work! I also want to especially thank our Greet Ministry for their investment of time and energy to help in greeting everyone including our guests.

This Sunday we will talk about Jesus' teaching on not being anxious. The title of the message is, "Less Anxiety and More Living." I know this is easier said than done, right? Lots of people struggle with anxiety. I have had my fair share of struggle with anxiety. Jesus has words of hope for us! Pray for me as I continue to prepare.

I Love You!

Pastor Bobby









The Lord's Supper will be Observed on March 24th during the Worship Service

